
From: janet totero   

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2007 2:16 PM 
To: mayor@milwaukee.gov; mdamat@milwaukee.gov; planadmin 

Subject: File #060705 & #060575 

I am a concerned citizen and ask you to defeat the sale of the city-owned parcel at 2574 N 

Downer Avenue and the re-zoning of this property as submitted by New Land 

Enterprises.  This development will not allow vistitors, shoppers in the Downer Street 

area to easy access and, in my opinion, will not be compatible with the historical 

architectural business and residential neighborhood.  


